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Mr Brian Pease
Project Manager

MANGOOLA COAL OPERATIONS PTY LIMITED
PO Box 495

Muswellbrook New South Wales 2333

19/12/2019

Dear Mr Pease

 Mangoola Coal Continued Operations Project (SSD-8642)
Request for Additional Information

I refer to your submission of the Response to Submissions for the Mangoola Coal Continued
Operations Project (SSD-8642) on 18 December 2019. As you are aware the Department and the
Commonwealth Government Department of the Environment and Energy jointly referred the project
to the Independent Expert Scientific Committee on Coal Seam Gas and Large Coal Mining
Development (IESC).

You are requested to provide a detailed response to the IESC advice by 14 February 2020. If you
are unable to provide the requested information within this timeframe, you are requested to provide,
and commit to, a timeframe detailing the provision of this information.

If you have any questions, please contact Melanie Hollis, who can be contacted at
melanie.hollis@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,

Matthew Sprott
A/Director
Coal and Quarries Assessments
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